
Dublin Conservation Commission 

DRAFT MINUTES 

September 21, 2022 

5 PM Town Hall 

Members attending:   Jay Schechter, Katie Wardlaw, Maria Finnegan, June Brening, John Morris and Chris 

Raymond (Select Board representative) 

Finances. Jay reports: General Fund $4,749.24, Land Acquisition $70,272. Jay met with Selectboard on 

9/12 trying to not increase budgets this year. Grants would be good. Budget Meeting w SB on 10/3 @ 

5:00pm 

No report on open space this month. 

Katie Wardlaw said she met with Roger and Chris regarding bank stabilization and they will proceed with 

water bars but delay plantings as it is too late in the year. Katy will speak to Spencers to inform them 

about work on lake front and ask what type of work they did to control invasive plants on their property. 

Jay reported that they will be doing chipping at Rotary Park next week. The flora and fauna document 

has been completed and Jay envisions having a copy at town hall and a water proofed copy at the park. 

Jay handed out samples of buckthorn baggies. The Commission suggested distributing samples at town 

meeting. Individuals could then order more if they want. Instructions should be included with any 

handout. 

Katie reported that the Planning Board is hiring a consultant to help with Master Plan updates. This 

would drive any ordinance change decisions. 

Katie asked if there was a map of aquifers in town. John said he thought we had a Natural Resources 

Inventory document which has that map, and others.  

Adjourn at 6:07 PM 

Respectfully submitted, John Morris, Secretary 


